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Awards for Week 4 

Congratulations to the following students: Abbey, 
Riley, Levi, Kyla, Anna-Rose, Brooke and Lawson 

Awards for Week 5 

Congratulations to the following students: Sammy, 
James, Alex, Chelsea, Lachlan, Ellen, Erjan and 
Bradley. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OSSA Spectacular Starts Tomorrow 
We have a big week ahead with the OSSA 
Spectacular starting tomorrow. Tomorrow, 
Tuesday we have a dress rehearsal followed by an 
evening performance then a matinee and evening 
performance Wednesday. 

Students need to be dropped off and picked up at 
the back of the Civic Theatre; a staff member will 

have the school flag so that we are easy to see. 
Children will need to be marked off on the roll 
when they arrive and before they leave. 

If there are any problems such as children being 
sick etc. please contact Mr Scott on 0404200651 

Dress rehearsal Tuesday from 9.30am to 2.30pm. 

Students need to- 

• Arrive at the Civic Theatre between 9am 
and 9:15am. 

• be dressed in full school uniform 
• bring recess, lunch and water. 
• Be picked up at 2:30pm 

Tuesday Evening Public Performance at 6.00pm. 

Students need to- 

• Arrive at the civic theatre at 5:30pm 
• Come dressed for their performance 
• Bring a water bottle and a snack 
• Be picked up at approximately 8pm 

Wednesday Matinee 11:30am 

Arrive at school as normal. 

• Bring their costume in a bag labelled with 
their name 

• Come dressed in full school uniform 
• Leave by bus at 10:30 am 

Return to School by bus 

Be picked up from school as normal 

Wednesday Evening Performance at 6.00pm. 

• Arrive at the civic theatre at 5:30pm 
• Come dressed for their performance 
• Bring a water bottle and a snack 
• Be picked up at approximately 8pm 

 

What’s on!! 
Term 4 2015 
Next Spring into School: This Tues 10 Nov 
Kinder Orientation: NEXT Tues 9.30am 
Swimming: No swimming until Wed 18 Nov 
Book club: Still taking orders til this Thurs 
OSSA Spectacular: this Tues 10 Nov&Wed 11 Nov 

 Canteen: Rosalie this Friday 13 Nov  
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 9 November 2015 Term 4 Week 6 
OSSA Spectacular Tickets 
Tickets for the night performances are available at 

the Civic Theatre or by ringing 63938111. 

 Assembly 

Thank you to the parents who were able to come 
along to our assembly last Tuesday. Our Spring Into 
School students put on some great performances 
for us all to enjoy. 

Primary Student Excursion 

Thank you for the prompt response for permission 
notes and the first instalments being paid. The next 
instalment of $50.00 is due next Thursday 19th 
November. Of course if there is any reason that 
you are unable to pay this please see Mr Scott or 
Mrs Chapman to make other arrangements. 

Infants/Spring Into School Zoo Excursion 

Permission notes/payments are due this Thurs 12 
November. If you are waiting for confirmation of 
how many of your family can attend the final date 
of payment will be advised. 
 
◘◘ No Swimming this week due to the OSSA Spectacular 

and NO ASSEMBLY THIS THURSDAY  ◘◘ 
 

   
The first orientation class for students beginning 
Kindergarten with us next year is on next Tuesday 
17th November from 9.30am to 11.30am. The 
students will then have recess followed by a 
uniform organisation session with Mrs Blandford 
and Mrs Thompson at 11.45am. 

The reminder of the day will be spent with Mrs 
Pulling as normal. 

If you have any concerns please talk to Mrs Pulling 
or Mrs Barrett. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOOKCLUB: Still taking orders until this Thursday 
12 Nov, if you want to place an order. 

 
 

Light the 
Night 

We are again this year 
supporting the Leukaemia 
Foundation – ‘Light the Night’ 

Fundraiser. Mrs Chapman has a receipt book in the 
office for donations over $2.00 which is tax deductable 
or you may simply place a donation in the blue box.  
Any donations are greatly appreciated for this great 
cause. 
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